
Do	you	have	an	extra	coat	or	two?	
Donate	it!	

	
Girl	Scout	Brownie	Troop	42536	

and	the	Newcastle	PTSA	
are	holding	a	

One	Warm	Coat	Drive	
and	collecting	gently	worn	or	new	coats	
for	infants	through	ages	12	or	size	14.	

	
Donations	will	be	accepted	at	
Newcastle	Elementary	

January	22	-	February	16,	2018	
	

Donated	coats	will	be	given	to	the	Eastside	Baby	
Corner	and	distributed	to	our	local	community!	

	
Questions?	Contact	Alice	Kim	at	aliceh.kim@hotmail.com.	

www.onewarmcoat.org	
	


